
Pizza for Pachyderms!!

Would you like to help support the care and conservation of elephants in Asian

range countries?

Do you live near a California Pizza Kitchen?
(. . . or know someone that does?)

AES is currently looking for volunteers to be local representatives for our 6th annual California Pizza

Kitchen fundraiser. This year’s event will be held the week of April 18th through the 23st.. It’s easy,

doesn’t require a lot of work, and you get to eat delicious pizza for a great cause! Click here to see if

there is a CPK near you! If there is already a participating location in your area, we still need volunteers

to help spread the word! Just pass out the flyers to all your friends and family!

Currently we have locations in Alabama, California, Florida, Illinois, Massachusetts, Maryland, Missouri,

New York, Ohio, Oregon, Texas, and Virginia. Over the next couple of weeks we will be updating our

website as more locations and the flyers become available. ** update closer to the 15th**

You can make a difference!

To sign up to be a local representative, volunteer at a participating location, or to receive more

information, contact us at elephants@asianelephantsupport.org.

http://www.cpk.com/locations/
http://www.asianelephantsupport.org/california-pizza-kitchen-events.asp
mailto:elephants@asianelephantsupport.org

